Cameroon: Tender advert for security
and guarding services

World news story

The British High Commission Yaounde is seeking security and guarding services
for its Offices and Staff Residences in Yaounde.
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The British High Commission in Yaoundé (BHC), Cameroon is seeking the
security services for British High Commission Offices and Staff Residences in
Yaoundé from a Service Provider that has the relevant professional skills,
experience, technical resources and financial capability to provide
comprehensive required services to ensure acceptable standard.

We invite competent and financially stable Service Providers to access the
Invitation to Tender documents on the following link below Bravo System and
navigate to Provision of Security Services for British High Commission,
Yaoundé, Cameroon, CPG/3850/2021, ITT 4275, Project 6367. The Invitation to
tender documents should be completed and uploaded on the Bravo System by
14.00 hrs CAT on the 29 April 2021. Contact Ndumiso.Mncube@fco.gov.uk for any
queries. Kindly note that the responses will be required to be in English.

A compulsory site visit will be conducted in Yaoundé on Tuesday 13th April
2021. Tenderers are requested to meet the representative, Thomas Enokenwa of
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the British High Commission, at Yaoundé — Avenue Churchill at 09:00hrs. The
site visits will be conducted entirely at the Tenderers own risk and expense
insofar as transport and accommodation are concerned. Tenderers shall make
their own arrangements in this regard. Site visit registers will be completed
in respect of all participating Tenderers and failure to attend the site
visits will lead to automatic disqualification.

Please forward all the names of the representatives prior (by 10th April 2021
at 14:00) to attending the site visit to Ndumiso Mncube via sending a message
on Bravo or Ndumiso.Mncub@fcdo.gov.uk. Kindly note that you will not be
allowed on the premises if you have not forwarded or registered your name for
the attendance of the briefing.

The BHC reserves the right not to select any service provider and will ONLY
reply to the best-suited organisation. The BHC will not meet any expenses
incurred in preparing your Invitation to Tender documents and attending the
site visit meeting.
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